
   

 

  

 

Office of the Chief Executive Officer Memorandum 

 

Subject: Withdrawal of item 22.1.1 – Indian Pacific Limited Lease 

Agreement Lathlain Park – Procedure for Permitted Purpose 

Agreement 

Date: 21/04/2020 

 

Due to the need for further consideration and engagement with elected members, item 22.1.1 - 

Indian Pacific Limited Lease Agreement Lathlain Park – Procedure for Permitted Purpose 

Agreement has been withdrawn from the agenda for the Ordinary Council Meeting being held on 

21 April 2020. 

 

 

 

ANTHONY VULETA 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 


